
Parent Teacher Conferences 12/19-
12/20

12/3

12/12

PCH Car Seat Safety Class
(registration required)

12/23-
01/06

Winter Recess - NO SCHOOL

Phoenix Children’s Hospital visited The Family Center
and held car seat safety classes for our families on November 18th &
December 3rd .  Parents and Guardians learned the importance of car

seats and how to properly install them. Families took home a brand
new car seat for each registered child!

The Family Center will be hosting an English car seat safety class in
February 2025 for families who register ! If you wish to register,

please call us at (602) 523-8837. 

Hello Phoenix #1 Families!

We hope this holiday
season brings joy and love

to your families. 
Have a safe and memorable

winter recess, see you 
on January 7, 2025!

Love, The Family Center
Staff

Fun Fact! Phoenix Children’s Hospital 
Car Seat Safety Class
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December 2024

Hello Families!

Did you know that a popular
tradition in Japan is to eat
KFC for Christmas? It is in

fact  so popular,  that orders
must be placed two months

in advance!
Do you have a

favorite 
holiday tradition?

Phoenix #1 Family Center Hours
Monday-Friday 8:00am-4:30pm

Third Friday of the Month 9am-1pm
Third Saturday of the Month 8am-12pm

Last Wednesday of the Month open until 6pm
for 

Family Fun Night!

 Upcoming events: 

Community Cafecito
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Friendsgiving at The Family Center!Friendsgiving at The Family Center!Friendsgiving at The Family Center!

FamilyCenter@phxschools.org

(602) 523-8837

Please allow 24 hours for a response.

1210 N. 5th Avenue

 Stay in touch :

Face 2 F.A.C.E.

Hello, Meet Ms. Magali De Jesus! She is a Phoenix Native and
LOVES to watch the Diamondbacks! She has been a  Kenilworth

team member  for 7 years. Ms. Magali started in the PEER
afterschool program and transitioned to the FACE position in

2020. She is thrilled to call Kenilworth home for so many years! In
her spare time, she loves to bake and take a good nap. Most of all,
she loves the students here; they make her feel proud of her job.

Ms. Magali takes special pride in helping students and families and
sharing in their accomplishments!

Meet Ms. Annette Guevara, the F.A.C.E. Specialist at Whittier
Elementary. Ms. Guevara has a wonderfully blended family with six

amazing kids! Four of them attend Garfield Elementary. The
Guevara family are proud members of the Phoenix #1 family for the
past ten years. Ms. Annette graduated from ASU with a Bachelor of

Social Work. Her passion is empowering families to reach their
educational goals while providing resources and opportunities for

engagement.
She looks forward to making wonderful memories with all of you at

Whittier!

Get to know your Family And Community Engagement Team!

Families gathered from all
over the district for
Friendsgiving at The

Family Center. Friends
from near and far shared
their favorite dishes and

were happy to “leaf” a little
gratitude behind on The

Thankful Tree!


